
 

February 3, 2025 

To: House Committee on Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and Water 

Re: HB 3173 (Oregon Flora) - SUPPORT 

 

Dear Committee members:  

I am a Natural Resource Specialist for an environmental consulting firm, and I strongly support HB 
3173.  

OregonFlora helps me do my job with a higher level of scientific rigor, and helps my organization 
meet its mission.  OregonFlora makes me an informed Oregonian, naturalist and environmental 
scientist proud to live and learn in a state that values its natural resources. 

I urge your support of House Bill 3173 to ensure the resources of OregonFlora can continue to be 
maintained and developed for users statewide. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Margret Harburg 
Natural Resource Specialist 
HarburgM@aks-eng.com 


